
Hello, MEA Building Reps,  
 
 
A friendly reminder to introduce and promote the NSEA Children's Fund Denim Days 
Fundraiser this week!   
 
 
A couple of notes: 
* Dr. Lutz is not comfortable with us wearing denim for 5 consecutive days.  The 
suggestion is that people "purchase" denim coupons, which are to be used no more than 
one day per week. 
  
* If you will please keep track of who donates, and what amount, then send me your 
list, I will submit the names to NSEA.  They will then send a thank you note and a 
receipt for each donor's tax files.   
 
 
* I'm attaching the flyer that we are planning to use at Cottonwood.  Our BR is going to 
create "coupons," using the little denim graphic from the flyer.   
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you SO much for your 
part in this project! 
Becky Scherbring 



IT TAKES A VILLAGE . . . 

WHO: All Employees of Millard Public Schools 
WHAT: A Fundraiser for the NSEA Children’s Fund 
 

“DENIM DAYS” 
Donate $3 to the NSEA Children’s Fund  

and receive a Denim Day Coupon!* 
Donate $10 and receive FIVE coupons!* 

(Cash or Checks made out to NSEA Children’s Fund) 

 
WHEN: Donations will be collected the week of 4/23-4/27  
WHERE: Cottonwood Elementary School 
WHY: The NSEA Children’s Fund works to ensure that the 
physical, social, and emotional needs of students do not stand in 
the way of success in school.  Every dollar collected benefits a 
child in need! 
FACT: 
During the 2010-2011 school year, Millard Public Schools 
requested over $5,700 in NSEA funds to help provide clothing, 
shoes, eyeglasses, and even medical expenses for our students!   

   

Please give your donation to Nitra by Friday, 4/27. 

 

Questions?  Contact Becky Scherbring, rhscherbring@mpsomaha.org 

Sponsored by the Millard Education Association 

*You may only use one coupon per week.  Coupons need not be 
spent on all-school spirit days.  


